New Report Shows Vast Wisconsin-Minnesota Health Insurance Rate Disparities
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Disparities Get Worse With Adverse U.S. Supreme Court Decision. Report, to be released
Wednesday, delves into causes and policy solutions.

WISCONSIN - Citizen Action of Wisconsin will release the latest in a series of reports
documenting vast differences between Minnesota and Wisconsin in the cost for health
insurance on the individual marketplace.

The report, A Tale of Two States 2015: Why Wisconsin’s Health Insurance Individual
Marketplace Premiums are Dramatically Higher than Minnesota’s , Will delve into the
causes of this rate disparity.

New to this report will be an examination of the impact on consumers in Wisconsin of the
potential U.S. Supreme Court decision in the case of King v. Burwell.

The report will also provide local level data, making it possible to compare each Wisconsin
metro area to health insurance costs in Minnesota, and the relative impact of the potential
Supreme Court decision.

Citizen Action will release the new report, A Tale of Two States 2015: Why Wisconsin’s Health
Insurance Individual Marketplace Premiums are Dramatically Higher than Minnesota’s
, on Wednesday, April 8th, 2015, at 10:30 AM during a media call.




